
George and Mary Ann Scott

ADEQ Staff 

I am writing to express my strong support for the Aluminum Dynamics project proposed in Benson,
Arizona. 

This project represents a significant opportunity for our community, promising to bring high-quality
jobs, stimulate local economic growth, and contribute to the long-term prosperity of our region. The
investment in state-of-the-art aluminum manufacturing will not only create employment
opportunities but also foster partnerships with local businesses and educational institutions. 

Additionally, I am encouraged by the company's commitment to sustainable practices and its efforts
to minimize environmental impact. Responsible industrial development is vital for our area, and the
Aluminum Dynamics project appears to align with these values. 

I urge you to give this project your full consideration and support, as it will have a positive and
lasting impact on Benson and the surrounding communities. 

We own properties in and around Benson and know that if all rules and regulations are followed this
will be a good fit for Benson. 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

Sincerely, 

George and Mary Ann Scott 
2207 N Jackrabbit Trail 
Benson, AZ 85602 
--- 


